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7th February 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Monday 19th February X27 will be taking part in fieldwork to Bradford University.

This fieldwork has been planned to support their understanding of undergraduate study and is a brilliant
opportunity for them to consider their current aspirations and where their post-16 choices may lead. It is part of
our school’s ethos that all pupils are given the opportunity to explore higher education providers. Well informed
long term ambitions play a vital part in pupils’ selection of post-16 options and pathways.

We will depart school shortly after morning registration which takes place at 8.30am and our expected arrival
time back at school is 3.30pm. Pupils will be allowed to contact you on their mobiles if we are delayed by events
out of our control such as traffic.

Students will need a packed lunch for this fieldwork. If your child is in receipt of free school meals, a lunch will be
provided. There is no charge to parents and guardians for this fieldwork but non attendance without 48 hours
notice will incur a £5 cancellation charge that will be recouped via Parentpay. This will help to reduce wastage of
our fieldwork funds. Please let me know in advance if your child has a pre-arranged appointment or day of
absence on this date so I can cancel their place. I have attached a letter from Ms Salter outlining the voluntary
contribution scheme for fieldwork for your consideration.

If you have any questions about this fieldwork, please contact me on ccross@xpschool.org.

With thanks,
Miss Cross
XP School
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